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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 11th September 2006

REPORT OF THE MEETING OF THE ENVIRONMENT STRATEGIC

POLICY COMMITTEE

held on

WEDNESDAY 6th SEPTEMBER 2006

   Headed Item No.4(a)
The Environment Strategic Policy Committee met on Wednesday 6th September 06.
Reports were considered on the following:

1.
Report on Water Services Investment Programme – Draft Assessment of Needs 2007-2014

The proposed Assessment of Needs was discussed and public advertisement will be placed by 12th September inviting submissions.  Final submission to DEHLG by the end of 2006.
2.   
Report on Bring Bank Working Group
Presentation of report by SPC Bring Bank Working Group noted.  It was agreed to refer this to the Corporate Policy Group for discussion by other SPCs and to refer to the Planning Dept to examine how to achieve the delivery of recycling facilities within new developments.  The Committee recommended that the Council bring forward a scoping document so that facilities such as these may be provided for in planning proposals and that the appropriate amendment to the County Development Plan be made to achieve this.  
3.       Report on Sustainable Energy    
          It was agreed to refer this report to the Corporate Policy Group and to all other SPCs.  A report will be made to next Environment SPC regarding proposals to advance the Action, in the County Strategy (Action no.22) on developing sustainability awareness through the agencies of the County Development Board.


4.
Reports were noted on the following - Water Source Development,





           
     Feasibility Study







  - Consultation Paper on Waste 







     Regulation







  - Climate Change Strategy (DEHLG 






     Consultation Process)
5.
Repak A report was circulated on the issue of the contribution from Repak towards the cost of packaging recycling and it was agreed to recommend that the Council expresses its concern, to improve the levels of financial contribution paid by Repak towards the cost of local authority Waste Management and to ask the Manager if necessary to seek the support of the Department of the Environment, Heritage and Local Government” in this regard.


6.  
Anti-Social Behaviour – Discussion on this topic was deferred to the next meeting of the Committee.
